
From: Darryl Huger <drhuger@wach.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

CC: Allison M. Aldridgeamaldridge@chestv.com
Date: 10/9/2015 2:16:47 PM

Subject: Thank You from US

 
Adam, Rob , and Rebecca,
 
We know that all of you are working around the clock and continuing to go beyond the call of duty as you deal with 
this flooding  disaster in SC.
 
It is my hope that your view of the following video images will reveal how much the staff at WACH appreciate and 
value the measures taking place in our communities.
 
Please let us know if we can provide any assistance to your office.
 
Be Safe!
 
Darryl
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f3xS3JD4Flo
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e15c-lQK81E
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ofaPo350ypI
 
 
 
Darryl R. Huger
WACH News Director
drhuger@wach.com
803-252-5757/Newsroom
803-251-4943/Office
803-605-7595/ Cell
 

1400 Pickens St., Columbia, SC 29201
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